

Kemble Primary School

Weds 2017

March 22nd Oak assembly

March 24th
School Council
Fundraising—Red
Nose Day
Interim Reports out

March 27th
Parents' evening 57.30pm

March 28th Parents Evening 3.30-5.30pm

April 6th
Easter Service
9.30am

April 7th
Last day of term 4

April 24th Return to school

5th May Parent Head Chat

8th May SATS Week—no absences for all classes

24th May Beech assembly 9am

This Terms Worship Theme is: Compassion

Dear Parents,

School Development - the project has been signed off!

And Beards finished earlier than we thought. We do have a little bit of painting to do in Beech class due to a new damp course that had to be put in, but that will be done soon. Parents and visitors have a new entrance -



please buzz at the silver button next to the door. The office staff have a screen to see who is there and you will be buzzed in. You enter a small corridor the new office is to your left (one further door to go through). For ASC & breakfast club, please can parents continue using the playground entrance for breakfast and after school club

Parents please all come and have a look at the new office, toilets and classroom spaces - we are very lucky!

School Council - It is super having active school councils who get together to plan fundraising activities. Siddington School Council arranged for Oak & Furrows to come and do a talk and the children arranged a non-uniform which raised £68.80 and they also brought in food for the animals. At Kemble the School Council is meeting to plan for Red Nose Day on 24th March

Parent / head chats - these are social events in which we chat and share things to celebrate and ideas for changes. If parents have any concerns or issues that they want to raise - please remember that the correct procedure is to contact the school immediately or see one of the senior staff. Emails and phone calls are an easy way to contact school about concerns and then they can be dealt with swiftly. As Mrs Dougill is still signed off, Mrs Newton will meet with parents at 2:30 tomorrow - Thursday 9TH March if there are things to share.

Homework update - we have not changed anything yet and parents and teachers have come forward with some excellent ideas of good activities that they have seen in other schools -

thank you everyone for being supportive in this and we will let you all know the activities that will start after Easter nearer the end of term.

Netball - Kemble netball team played at Deer Park for the High 5 Netball tournament this week. The team did really well -



reaching the semi-finals. They all behaved brilliantly, showing great sports-manship and determination. Mrs Parmiter was very proud of them. Also a huge thanks to Vicky Muller who coached them.

Pets in school - We are pleased to tell you that Siddington CE School will be having two new dwarf rabbits for the Robins class very soon! We hope that we stay with just the two in the future! Pixie the dog has had two very successful visits at Kemble.

Red Nose Day - Red noses are now on sale in the school offices. Be quick, they sell fast!



Cross Country - Well done to the children from Kemble and Siddington who represented their school and did very well at Farmor's, Kingshill and Westonbirt recently! Thanks to all parents for you continued support with transport and dedication!









March Birthdays

Zac R, Jazmin, Reuben, Erika, Tye, Amelie, Henry, Henk, Liana, Preston, Poppy B, Jeannie

